
Jude Padilla Rodriguez
45 Ibarra Street Barangay Pari-An

Iploy Staffing Soutions
9th Floor, Ayala Center Cebu Tower Bohol Street,
Cebu Business Park, Cebu City 6000

Dear Management,

I am writing to inform you of my intention to resign as one of your company
agent in Intake Department effective today September 8, 2022 due to
health issue.

I have been recently feeling sick and my body is always weak that I’ve
always mentioned to my call-ins. I am seeking medical attentions now so
that it will not bother me in the future again. My doctor advised that I take
some rest as my body is still healing. Apart from the doctor’s advice, I have
also noted a steep deterioration in my own health and physical strength.

Of late, I have been unable to run up and down and perform my day to day
chores as smoothly as I have always been. That to, necessitated my
decision to step down from active duty till my conditions improve.

I must admit that I have enjoyed my stay here. The warm ambiance,
charming workmates, and conductive working environments have all
etched some indelible mark on the fibbers of my heart. I will really live to
reminisce and cherish them in the long run.

Sincerely,
Jude Padilla Rodriguez


